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Construction Activities and Upcoming Work

This week, Interwest Construction, Inc. (ICI) began clearing trees at
MP 7.8 for the replacement of the Tower Creek bridge. Similar to
Canyon Creek last year, the new Tower Creek bridge will be slightly
upstream of the existing structure. This will allow traffic to remain
on a portion of the (soon to be) partially demolished existing bridge
while the new bridge is completed in full. This will result in a shift
in alignment of the roadway on each approach to the new bridge.
The clearing that ICI 1s performing is in preparation for the
excavation required to shift the roadway. ICI will complete clearing
at Tower Creek and then begin clearing trees at the Engineered Log
Jams (ELJs) between MP 3 to MP 4.25 next week. ELJ construction

will resume in July.

Impacts to Traffic

« Travelers can expect Temporary Traffic Control Flaggers at
locations between MP 3 and MP 8 of Upper Hoh Rd

« Expect delays up to a total of 30 minutes per passage through the
project corridor Monday through Friday from 8 AM-5PM

« Olympic National Park and businesses along Upper Hoh Road

will remain accessible at all times during construction.

For more information, please visit the project website at:
higchways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/wa/jeft-91420-1
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Source: FHWA
The new Tower Creek bridge will be upstream of the existing bridge
(shown in red) so traffic can pass during work (full plans on website)

Source: FHWA

Due to the shift in roadway alignment, the contractor must clear some
trees in the location of the future road and bridge




